
 

Congratulations to Class 5 for having the highest attendance this week! 
This week our overall attendance was % 

Please ensure you make every effort to ensure your child gets to school every day to help us achieve our target 
 

Class Reception Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 

Attendance 98.5% 97.2% 98.6% 98.4% 95.9% 98.8% 

 
 

Poor punctuality means your child misses valuable learning time and that lessons are disrupted for 
all other pupils. Please make sure that your children are on the yard by 8.40am every day. 

 
Dear Parents, Grandparents & Parishioners,  
 
Even for a four day week, we’ve had 5 days’ worth of work jam packed into this week! 
We move ever closer to the end of this very short half term, with fantastic trips coming up for the whole school. Please keep 
a sharp eye on your ParentPay account, where all trips are posted, and also the newsletter for any news and information 
coming up for the new half term! 
 
NEWS 
 
Receptions Outdoor Afternoon: Reception have made the best of the nice warm but dim weather we’ve had today. Check 
out their fantastic photos. The children got their fingers in soil and became green-fingers with a bit of gardening in their plant 
tubs! The child rolled their sleeves up and got stuck in! When they were done they congratulated themselves on a job well 
done and relaxed with some yummy ‘toasted’ marshmallows!  

 
First Holy Communion: For our children in year 4 who are going through their First Holy Communion, two letters have 
been sent home this week. The first is for photography consent for the photographer and the second is for the party food 
prepared by Mrs Christer for the day of the Communion. Please return both as soon as you’re able!  
 
Class 2 Liturgy: Our Class 2 held a fantastic Liturgy this morning on the theme of Pentecost. We hope the parents who 
joined us felt as touched as we all did. Class 3 will be holding a Liturgy next week on Friday 
15th May. All parents welcome!  
 
RNS Primary Live: With the deadline fast approaching for this trip, please can parents check 
their ParentPay accounts and arrange for the permission, payment and also please let us 
know if your child does/does not require a packed lunch. I’m sure it’s going to be a fantastic 
time for the children. 
 
Dance Festival DVD Orders: Thank you to all parents who have returned forms this week. 
The deadline for purchase is now closed. If I do not have either the form or the payment, a 
DVD will sadly not be able to be purchased on your behalf. 
 
National Garden Scheme: As part of the annual National Garden Scheme, our ex-chair of 
Governors has kindly opened up her lovely garden for viewings on Sunday 9th June 2-6pm. 
For more info, have a look at the poster. 
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MEMOS AND REMINDERS  
 
Xcel: Meet an Astronaut: Although the trip is not till after half term, please can you have a look into sorting the trip via your 
ParentPay account as soon as able! 
 
Broomley Grange (Year 5 Residential): Remember that an informational meeting has been arranged on 22nd May 2019 @ 
3:15pm. If you have any questions or queries, please contact Mrs Saunders via ClassDojo. The deadline for the deposit is 
31st May 2019. 
 
Weekly Community Liturgy: Statement to Live By for the coming week will be 

‘I try to forgive people when they hurt me.’ Our Community Liturgy will be held 
every Monday at 8.50am – All welcome! 
 
Weekly Cake Raffle: This week our Reception Class won a delicious looking 

cake! Remember you have to be in it to win it! We still have spaces for our Cake Raffle for the second half term of Summer, contact 
the office if you’re interested in donating a cake! Thank you! 
 
In Our Prayers - Prayer booklet: If there is anyone you would like us to pray for in our school community please drop comments 

into the prayer box or email the school office and we will remember those intentions in our prayers. 
 

PARENTPAY REMINDERS 
 
Just a quick reminder for parents to check their ParentPay accounts on a regular basis, if you have any issues with the 
system, please contact the school office. 

 Deadline for booking meals for next week will be tonight at midnight (Friday 10th May 2019) 

 All meals must be booked in advance of the day of the meal. Please ensure you do so, bookings can be made 

weekly, monthly or termly in advance. Guidance on doing this can be found on our Website – Parents > School 

Meals > How to make meal  

WEEKLY AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
WEEKLY GOSPEL 

 
Adapted from the Gospel for Sunday 12th May 2019 - John 10:27-30): Jesus said, “The sheep that belong to me listen to my 

voice; I know them and they follow me. I give them eternal life; they will never be lost and no one will ever steal them from me. The 
Father who gave them to me is greater than anyone, and no one can steal from the Father. The Father and I are one.” 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS AND KEY DATES 

17th May – Class 3 Liturgy 
18th May – Year 4 First Holy Communion 
20th May – RNS Live @ SAGE 

23rd May – Break for Summer Half Term 

24th May – Teacher Training Day 

New dates from the last newsletter are highlighted in bold. 

Another full newsletter! As ever, any questions, please do ask.  
On behalf of Fr. Michael, Staff and Governors may I wish you a happy weekend. 
God Bless, 

 
 
 
Headteacher  

 

Kelsie – 11th May! 

Headteacher Award’s 

Eliza ς Reception ς Amazing Writing 

Ruby - Class 1 – writing excellent questions and facts in 

English 

Henry – Class 3 – Good conscientious hard work 

 Rhysce- Class 4 – Excellent progression in his use of 

speech in English  

William – Class 5 – Great attitude to work so far this 

term! Keep it up! 

 

 

 

 


